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From: Brian Trautwein <btrautwein@environmentaldefensecenter.org>

Sent: Friday, October 2, 2020 3:02 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Comments on Agenda Item D-2: Lower Mission Creek Flood Control Project

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Chair Hart and Board Members,

The Environmental Defense Center (“EDC”) has worked on and followed the Lower Mission Creek Flood Control Project
since 1989. At that time, the Army Corps of Engineers proposed a 2.1-mile long concrete channelization project that
would have destroyed Lower Mission’s Creek’s habitat, beauty, and ambience in downtown Santa Barbara. Thanks in
large part to EDC and Urban Creeks Council’s work, a compromise was approved in 1994 with full support from the
Corps, City, and County. The compromise achieves increased flood protection, while protecting the creek’s natural
resource values. The action before you today helps to implement the compromise project, and EDC fully supports it.

Thank you.

BRIAN TRAUTWEIN

Environmental Analyst / Watershed Program Coordinator
Environmental Defense Center

(805)963-1622 ext. 108
www.EnvironmentalDefenseCenter.org

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTE: The information contained in this communication may be confidential, is intended only for the
use of the recipient named above, and may be legally privileged. If the reader of this message is not the intended
recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication, or any of its
contents, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please re-send this communication to
the sender and delete the original message and any copy of it from your computer system. Thank you.
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